
CAR PARK: USERS’ PROTOCOL 

PLEASE do not park on Eaton Road near the entry/exit gates to school. 

In the morning, PLEASE use the drop-off zone, immediately to your left when 

entering the car park, with great care and attention. Kindly move away as soon 

as your child/children has safely entered the playground. NB. This area may be 

used for parking in the designated linear bays when collecting your 

child/children from school. 

PLEASE when using the drop off zone make sure your child has entered the 

playground before you leave. 

PLEASE when driving away from the drop-off zone, be aware of other moving 

vehicles and pedestrians crossing. 

PLEASE use the red pathways when walking in the car park and do not use or 

cross tarmacked surfaces unless absolutely necessary i.e. to the furthermost 

part of the lower car park on the exit route. 

PLEASE follow the clearly marked one-way system. 

PLEASE drive slowly through the car park at all times. MAX SPEED 5 mph 

PLEASE park in the designated bays preferably reversing in for ease of egress 

and safety 

PLEASE when parking, do not encroach on the red pathways or the 

landscaped areas within which obstacles are placed to deter encroachment.   

PLEASE be aware of pedestrians at all times. 

PLEASE switch off your engine when parked. 

PLEASE pull away from your parking space with great caution. 

PLEASE exit the car park with great care and patience. 
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